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Playhouse Pantomine 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

On Thursday 21st December 2023 we will be taking your child to see the pantomime at the 

Playhouse in Nottingham. This pantomime will be Hansel and Gretel and is aimed at the 

early years age group. It is a wonderful opportunity for your child to experience a 

pantomime in an exciting environment with their class friends. We will be going to the 

playhouse on a coach. For this day your child will need to wear their school uniform 

and coat (please ensure this is labelled with their name) and bring a bottle of water (this must 

be a named bottle). Please do not send your child with any bags. F2 children will be 

provided with a school packed lunch (please ensure you request this on your Gateway app). If 

you would like your child to have a packed lunch from home please use the Gateway app 

to let us know. 30 hours children’s lunches have been organised with Mrs Hart already.  

We will provide your child with a snack whilst we are at the theatre.  

Morning – Fox Class and Morning Cubs Leave school at 9:00am and return to school 

approximately 12:30pm. Please note this is a later finish for morning cubs.  

Afternoon – Badger Class, afternoon Cubs and 30 hours Cubs. Leave school at 12:15pm 

and return to school approximately 3:30pm. Please note an early start time for afternoon 

cubs.  

Parents must collect their child from their classroom as usual (not the coach). 

All payments for this event should have been paid for on the Gateway app, the closing 

date was 1.12.23.  

Kind Regards Foundation Team  
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